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Hanoi 10th May, 2017 

 

To: President/ Honorary Secretary 

 

THE 2nd VIETNAM JUNIOR OPEN 2017 (VJO 2017) 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Greetings from Vietnam Golf Association (VGA).  

May I have the pleasure to extend an invitation to your Association/Federation/Union to send TWO best junior 

players (Boys and Girls) under 21 years old to participate in the Vietnam Junior Open 2017 which will be held 

from 23rd to 25th June 2017 at The Bluffs, Ho Tram Strip, Phuoc Thuan, Xuyen Moc, Ba Ria Vung Tau – Vietnam.  
 

The Vietnam Golf Association will provide following complementary facilities: 

1. Accommodation for two (2) nominated players (twin-sharing) from Wednesday 21st June (check in) to 

25th June 2017 (check out) for four (4) nights at the official hotel: Ven Ven Hotel.  

2. Waiver of entry fee including Green fee and caddie fee (Not including tips) for one official practice round 

and three tournament rounds, prizes, welcome dinner and closing ceremony. 

3. Local transportation from Ho Chi Minh City to Ven Ven Hotel and from Ven Ven Hotel to competition venue 

and vice versa for the nominated players. 
 

Other players from your country are welcome to participate in the Championship but they will have to bear their 

own expenses for accommodation, meals, entry fee, caddie fee etc. 

Attached is the Conditions of Competition, Fact Sheet and Official Entry Form. Entries and Accommodation 

Request must be submitted by 4 pm Monday 5th June 2017 to VGA Office at the following email address: 

vietnamjunior@vga.com.vn 

Please note that if you need to get visas to Vietnam, please register before 1st June 2017 and allow enough time for 

the visa procedure.  
 

We assure you of our warm hospitality and look forward to your player’s participation. 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 ON BEHALF OF ORGANISING COMMITTEE  

 

 

 

NGUYEN VAN CUU 
Vice Chairman and General Secretary  

Chief of Tournament Committee VJO 2017 
------------------- 
Note: Players are responsible for purchasing their own tourist visa in advance for entry into Vietnam (please note that a tourist visa cannot be 
purchased at the border and anyone without a visa will be refused entry into Vietnam). Players are also responsible for their own travel and 
medical insurance and must travel with the appropriate paperwork. Invitation Letter with individual or team member's Full Names can be 
issued by the Vietnam Golf Association upon request 
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